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Guidance when undertaking work near gas valves in our network areas 
SGN manages the network that distributes gas to 5.8 million homes and businesses across Scotland and the 
south of England. 
 
Due to a manufacturing issue, we are currently replacing or upgrading certain valve types that are at risk of 
bolt failure. In extreme cases, this can lead to gas escapes. This is a safety hazard and we have produced 
this guide to ensure you undertake adequate safety precautions when working near gas valves. 

Identifying gas valves 
The images below are an illustration of typical gas valves. Please note, valves come in various colours, 
shapes and sizes, and you may come across a valve that looks different to those found in the images. 

 

What should you do?  
When planning to work in our network areas, please observe the following points: 

1. You must contact us before starting any work activity within 3.0m of a gas valve identified on our 
maps. 

2. If an unexpected gas valve is exposed you must immediately stop excavation works and report this 
to us. 

3. To protect yourself against the risks associated with exposing a valve, we advise that you contact us 
when in doubt. 

Contact details 
If you require further information or need assistance please contact us: 
 
Safety Admin Team: 0800 912 1722 
    plantlocation@sgn.co.uk 

Valve enquiries will be forwarded to a local engineer who will provide further safety information. 
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